
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sales Release Notification – FW version v4.12.2.2 

 
Products Affected: AsteRx U-Fg 
 

 

Septentrio is announcing the release of Firmware version 4.12.2.2 for AsteRx U-Fg. 

 

This new software release is a maintenance release that optimizes the reception of L-band 

correction beams with 2400 baud rate resolving a rare occurring issue: 

• The issue manifested when the ERSAT new beam was introduced as part of the Fugro 

Marinestar correction delivery. 

• When present, this only impacts the accuracy of the PPP solution when the corrections 

are received from a beam with 24000 baud. No other positioning mode is affected. 

• This new firmware will prevent the same issue from happening when the ARSAT beam 

(also 2400 baud rate) is introduced in December 2023. 

 

To download the v4.12.2.2 software package and its release notes, please go to our support 

portal: 

https://www.septentrio.com/en/support 

 
 

This new software will be introduced during the following months for new purchase products. 

For additional information on Septentrio products and latest firmware, please contact your 

local sales representative (sales@septentrio.com) or the Customer Support Portal at 

https://www.septentrio.com/en/support. 

 

 

Leuven, October, 2023 
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